
From:  
Sent: 07 June 2020 19:45 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Adult Gaminig Centre, Kilburn 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing to express my objection to an adult gaming centre on the corner of Kilburn High 
Road and Glengall Rd. The area is a family area and these kind of premises are not 
conducive to creating a safer area and they attract anti social behaviour. Not something 
Kilburn deserves.  
 
I trust you will reject the licence application.  
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 


